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Name of the Event – Inter Semester Class Seminar  

Topic - “Fintech Companies” 

Date – 23rd August, 2022 (Tuesday)  

Timing - 12.30 pm to 01.30 pm  

Venue – Bhuda Campus, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad 

 

The Department of Commerce organised an 
Inter-Semester Class Seminar on “Fintech 
Companies” on 23rd August 2022 for the 
students of B.com semester II (session 2021-24) 
and B.com semester IV (session 2020-23) at 
Bhuda Campus, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad. 
More than 200 students participated in the 
event.   

The key speaker of this workshop was Prof. 
Piyush Agarwal, Assistant Professor, Department 

of Commerce, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad.  

The program was started by Prof. Chiranjeet Adhikari by welcoming the students and 
teachers who attended the event. The topic was introduced to the students by Prof. 
Santosh Kumar along with the introduction of the key speaker of the Inter-Semester Class 
Seminar. Prof. Piyush Agarwal, the keynote speaker, through his power point presentation 
illustrated the meaning, scope, technology and penetration of Fintech Companies in India 
due to the continuous efforts of the Central Government. He explained the concepts like 
big data, cloud computing, India stack, API and robotics process automation. He 
enumerated that future of Banking Financial Services and Insurance (BFSI) sector is Fintech 
Companies due to the convenience and free services they provide. He further expressed 
the reasons for the rapid growth of Fintech Companies in India as compared to the world-
wide average. He concluded by speaking about the international collaborations underwent 
by the government of India to promote digital transactions. 

One of the student of semester 2 Riya N Shah stated the facts and figures about the recent 
trends in the growth of Fintech Companies namely Google Pay. 

Prof. Amarjit Singh (Prof. in-charge, Bhuda Campus), Prof. Sanjay Kumar Sinha and Prof. 
Snehal Goswami actively participated in the event with their presence. 



The Vote of thanks was proffered by Prof. (Dr) Gopal Kumar Shandilya and assured that 
such academic events will be conducted from time to time.  

 

Glimpses of the event : 

 

Presentation by Prof. Piyush Agarwal   Presentation by a student on the topic. 

 

Participation of students 


